
WE'RE ALL A PIECE
OF NORWICH!

For More Information Contact 
Jodi Savage 

NFA Project Outreach 
savagej@nfaschool.org

SUBMISSIONS ARE DUE
MARCH 19, 2021

INFORMATION ABOUT DROP OFF

LOCATIONS CAN BE FOUND ON THE
SUBMISSION FORM

Let Us Celebrate Our Uniqueness and
Unity as a Community

PUZZLE PIECES WILL BE ON
DISPLAY IN WINDOWS 
 DOWNTOWN IN APRIL

TO GET YOUR PUZZLE PIECE AND

SUBMISSION FORM OR FOR

MORE INFORMATION GO TO:
NFASCHOOL.ORG/PROJECTOUTREACH

 

Decorate a puzzle piece that represents who you are or why
you love Norwich.  


